
From: Burton, John >  
Sent: 07 June 2021 15:11 
To: Pingstone John  
Cc: Downes, Robert  
Subject: RE: Hinkley Point C Nuclear Power Station - Consultation on an amendment to the current 
DCO Non-Material Change application 
  

Good afternoon John, 
  
Thank you for formally notifying me about EDF’s proposed amendment to the current 
DCO Non-Material Change application.  I have now had the opportunity to read 
through your letter and its accompanying information.  I can confirm that the 
information you have copied to me today does follow the detail that we discussed 
when we met virtually in May.  On this basis, I can confirm that your current 
proposed amendment is acceptable to me from a planning perspective and hence, I 
will not be objecting to this proposed amendment to the current DCO Non-Material 
Change application.  I do not intend to write to the Secretary of State to tell him of 
this, but please feel free to copy him into this e-mail if that helps your case. 
  
I will just add, that all of my previous comments submitted to the Secretary of State 
originally as part of the current DCO Non-Material Change application (NMC-4), still 
stand and are in no way affected by my decision not to raise any comments on your 
proposal to amend this application.     
  
Regards,  
  
  
John Burton 
Specialist (Hinkley Point C New Nuclear Build and other Nationally Significant 
Infrastructure Projects) 
Somerset West and Taunton Council 
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